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Enrolment Forms  

Enrolment forms for the academic year 22/23 

are now available from the office or alternatively 

can be downloaded from the admissions section of 

our blog www.inver.org.Admissions will cease on 

May 3rd. Please spread the word if you know of 

someone who has a child starting. Thank you 

 

Míle Buíochas We are so grateful to parents 

involved in the removal of the hazardous wire and 

the cutting down of our unsafe poles, which means 

our Astro pitch is available for use again and more 

importantly is SAFE. The children are delighted! 

Thank you so much. 

 

Confirmation Congratulations to Erin, Jason, 

Kayleigh, and Taylor who were confirmed last 

Friday. Best wishes to Kayleigh who will be 

confirmed on Friday next. May you always stay 

strong in your faith and trust in God’s plan. 

Thank you to everyone who supported the 

Cash4clothes drive. A total of 292 euro was 

raised which will go towards coding resources for 

the Junior Room.  

 

Pieta fundraiser Thank you to everyone who 

contributed to The Pieta House fundraiser. A 

total of 322 euro was raised for the worthy 

cause.  

Our Wellbeing focus for March was Peer 

Pressure. Each class has had specific lessons on 

this topic. 

 

 

Well-being Thought  
Difficult roads often 

lead to beautiful 
destinations. Don’t quit! 
 

                                                MARCH‘22 

                                                     BULLETIN 
 Student Council 

The student Council, under the guidance of 

Múinteoir Lorraine, have been busy beavers 

recently. They have painted the most beautiful 

mural at our gairdín. A special well done and 

thank you to Taylor & Alex who designed the 

mural and our garden experts Harry, Alfie & 

Dylan who prepared the garden so well. All of 

the children worked really hard and there is 

more to come, with plans to create a lovely 

display on the back 

wall.

 

Dates for your diary 

Easter hols – School will close on Friday 8th and reopen Monday 

25th April. To facilitate a staff meeting and in line with Dept. 

guidelines, all children will go home at 2pm.  

Staff Inservice Primary Language Webinar Day 4  - 

Friday May 13th Children will go home at 12noon to facilitate 

staff in-service as per Dept. guidelines. 

 

Happy birthday to the boys 

and girls who celebrate their 

birthday this month… Olivia, 

Sorcha, Eileen, Mikey, Holly, 

Róna, Rhys, Feagan & Erin. 
 

Monthly Award Ceremony 

Congratulations to our February  

winners..  

Most respectful class- Senior Room 

Tidiest Class- Junior Room 

Best Line Outside – Middle Room 

          Maith sibhse!! 

 

Fun Facts…..Did you know? 

*It is impossible to hum while holding your nose!  

*Gorilla’s burp when they are happy! 

http://www.inver.org/

